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Introduction
In 2011/12 the Practice (Villette Surgery) put systems in place to engage with patients in the setting up of a Patient Participation Group. 
The purpose of the PPG is to provide the patients of Villette Surgery with an opportunity to be involved in how the Practice is run and for their views/opinions to be heard.

We aimed to gather patients from as broad a spectrum as possible to get a truly representative sample i.e. young people, workers, retirees, people with long term conditions and people from non-British ethnic groups. 
To help is with this we produced posters and leaflets asking our patients’   if they were interested in finding our more about Villette surgery and if they would like to influence the development of its services.  These were displayed and placed in prominent positions around the practice.  The surgery website was also updated with the group details.
Progress

As of 31 March 2012 there has been only two patients shown an interest in being part of our Patient Group.  The surgery appreciates that to take the group further we need to engage with more patients.
To try and alleviate this for the forthcoming year we are planning further advertisements of the Patient Group and getting all admin staff involved promote the group to recruit more patients to take the Patients group forward.
